1. CORRESPONDENCE
1.1 REVIEW OF CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC PASSENGER TRANSPORT STRATEGY

A letter was received asking for the Board’s input into the development of the Christchurch
Public Passenger Transport Strategy.

The Board decided to request that the Community Board Principal Adviser seek further
information from the Transport and City Streets Unit regarding a possible staff presentation to
the Board and advise the Board about the process for preparing a submission.

1.2 LETTER OF THANKS FROM KIMIHIA YOUTH SKILLS TRUST

A letter was received from Nan Caldwell, on behalf of Kimihia Youth Skills Trust, thanking the
Board for the allocation of $11,500 of funding towards expenses of the KAP programme.

The Board decided to receive the letter.

1.3 SUMNER REDCLIFFS HISTORICAL SOCIETY INCORPORATED
A letter was received from Mrs M Rule, on behalf of the Sumner Redcliffs Historical Society,
asking for the Board to consider holding a board meeting in 2007 to mark the centenary of the

Sumner Borough Council Offices and Town Hall.

The Board decided to respond favourably to the request.
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Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



